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4 SUSPENSION OF PARKING CHARGES (AN5-2021) 
 
It is reported for information and record purposes that, following the First Minister's announcement on 
Saturday, 20th December, 2020 that all of mainland Scotland would move to Covid Protection Level 4 
on 26th December, 2020 and in view of the timescales involved, the Executive Director of City 
Development, in consultation with the Convener, Labour Group Spokesperson, Conservative Group 
Spokesperson, Liberal Democrat Group Spokesperson, the Independent Member and the Lord 
Provost, suspended all parking charges at Dundee City Council car parks with effect from Boxing 
Day, 26th December, 2020. 
 
 


